
SECRETARY 

Jody Flynn 
80036 Ramblewood Drive 
Covert, Ml 49043 

Dear Jody Flynn: 

UNITED STATES 
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION 

WASHINGTON, D.C. 20555-0001 

May 24, 2019 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your letter to NRC Chairman Kristine L. Svinicki dated 
May 22, 2019, regarding your concerns about the continued safe operation of Palisades Nuclear 
Power Plant, the safety of the decommissioning process and the safety of the future storage of 
nuclear waste on site. 

A response is under preparation which will be forwarded to you shortly. 

Sincerely, 

~i~ 
Russell E. Chazell 
Acting Secretary 


